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Dear David,

I hope you are well, well-rested, in good spirit and having a good day. I note the IPCC decision 
about my Clegg-gate arrest. On the bright side, it completes the loop for one of our film modules, 
which will be released at the right moment. The circle is now complete, in that it proves that none of 
the people involved in policing and the judiciary have any idea what is right and what is wrong. If 
they don't, and they don't, then what hope is there for anyone? None.

Once again, I am back in town after a fair bit of travelling back and to, of late. I am here for a 
while, if you would like to meet me. As I landed in Sheffield City Centre on Saturday, I asked 
Father to place somebody before me. Well, within 30 seconds of making such a request, He 
answered me and I was shown Matt Fenwick of all people. Matt was out shopping in Fargate on 
Saturday morning and looked in good spirit and greeted me with a very friendly smile. We 
exchanged pleasantries and I briefly mentioned the synchronicity of 2nd September and mentioned 
first seeing you and Dan Johnson at my 12 hour vigil on the same date a year earlier. It was not 
appropriate for me to say anything more. Matt appeared not to know that I lost my job for telling the 
truth back on 2nd September 2010. Anyway, again it was an entirely pleasant exchange, just like it 
was with your driver Clive a fortnight ago. I am sorry I missed you, but Shaun Wright's resignation 
compensated.

Best Regards

Tony Farrell


